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Theatre Workshop 2021
On the 9th and 17th of February, the Baccalaureate
students from IES Joan Oró in Lleida and Vedruna School
in Tàrrega attended the debate online held by members of
last year's edition of Theatre Workshops in English, Laura
Oller, Javier Royes and Alba Martín. The participants,
together with Núria Casado as the workshops' director,
and Francesc Alamón, in charge of the dissemination of
this activity to secondary schools, have shared their
opinions and experiences around theatre-making and
creating video-pieces in English. This action has replaced
the yearly attendance of secondary-school classgroups to the workshop's final show, which could not be
organized last year due to the pandemic, and has resorted to the materials from the workshop available in the
YouTube Channel DALDrama Productions.
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